
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Dear Provider: 
 
The New Hampshire Department of Health and Human Services (DHHS) has asked us to retract the 
guidance document titled “Alternative Care Sites” sent on April 15, 2020.  
 
We are actively working with DHHS on new guidance that will be developed in relation to Emergency 
Order # 30 Pursuant to Executive Order 2020-04 as Extended by Executive Order 2020-05.  
 
https://www.governor.nh.gov/news-media/emergency-orders/documents/emergency-order-30.pdf 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. Please contact Provider Services at 1-866-
769-3085 with any questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
NH Healthy Families 
Ambetter from NH Healthy Families 
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